

PROJECT: 15-1056 PLN, MEADOWDALE BEACH PARK & ESTUARY RESTORATION DESIGN

Sponsor: Snohomish County Parks Dept Program: Puget Sound Acq. & Restoration Status: Active Project Start Date: 12/09/2015 Agreement End Date: 02/26/2018

Progress Report Status: Accepted 11/30/2017

Report Period

From 05/31/2017 To 11/30/2017

Questions

#1: Describe the work accomplished during this reporting period.

Description is required

Stakeholder meetings were held in June (community) and July (organization/agencies); conducted a permit agency site visit in August; Preliminary design drawings and construction cost estimate were finalized; submitted pre-app pkg to County, held a pre-pre-ap meeting with City of Edmonds; in process of preparing the JARPA for permit submittals

#2: Are there any significant challenges that might hinder progress or keep you from meeting your project milestones? If so, please tell us about them.

Choice Yes Description is required

The Preliminary Design Report, Drawings and Construction Cost Estimate milestone is 12/9/17; however the County and consultants are meeting with BNSF in early December and would like to include the outcome of that meeting in the report; so are requesting a couple of additional weeks for submittal of preliminary design package. There are no issues with the overall project end date of 2/26/18 or the final report in Prism by 3/31/18

#3: Tell us about work planned for the next reporting period.

Description is required

Finalize and submit the Preliminary Design Report, Drawings and Construction Cost Estimate

03/31/2018

03/31/2018

#4: Do you anticipate you will need to request a modification to your project agreement in the next six months (time extension, cost change, scope change, etc.)? If yes, please explain:

Choice No

Milestones

Milestone	Target Date Co	ompleted	Delayed	New Target Date	Progress/Reason for Delay
Preliminary Design to RCO	01/05/2018		√	01/05/2018	Prelim design dwgs/cost estimate are complete; working on finalizing report; however a meeting between the County and BNSF is scheduled early Dec. and because BNSF is a key stakeholder we would like to include a discussion about the outcome of that mtg
Agreement End Date	02/26/2018 Need amendment	to change			

Special Conditions

Final Report Due

Final Billing Due

None

Page 1 of 2 11/30/2017

Progress Report, Project 15-1056

Permits

Permits and Reviews

Issuing Organization
Applied Date

Received Date
Permit

Date
Permit #

Permit #

Note: Applying for and obtaining all permits is outside the scope of this agreement. Project proposes preliminary design deliverables.

Clear & Grade Permit

City/County

Cultural Assessment [Section 106] DAHP

Dredge/Fill Permit [Section 10/404 or 404] Army Corps of Eng.

Endangered Species Act Compliance [ESA] US Fish & Wildlife

Hydraulics Project Approval [HPA] Dept of Fish & Wildlife

Nationwide Permit Army Corps of Eng.

SEPA Local or State

SEPA Local or State
Shoreline Permit City/County

Note: Shoreline Conditional Use and Shoreline Substantial Development

Required

Water Quality Certification [Section 401] County/Dept of Ecy.

Other Required Permits

Note: BNSF R/W Permit

Note: Flood Hazard Permit - County
Other Required Permits

Other Required Permits

Note: NPDES Construction Stormwater Permt - Ecology

Permit Questions

No questions needed for this progress report.

Attachments

PHOTOS (JPG, GIF)

FILES AND PHOTOS

File Attach
Type Date Attachment Type Title Person Associations Shared

No attachments match filter criteria

Certify & Submit

Status History

Report Status	Date	User	Note
Accepted	11/30/2017	Josh Lambert	
Submitted	11/30/2017	Logan Daniels	
Draft	11/30/2017	Logan Daniels	

Page 2 of 2 11/30/2017